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Annie Hillier

From: Kim Klobucher <kimk@bcandj.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 8:26 AM
To: Annie Hillier
Subject: Re: Landurka LLC RUE / PLN51049B Notice of Incomplete Application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Annie,  
We are currently working on submitting the requested information for Landurka LLC RUE / PLN51049B. 
We are trying to get a survey completed to submit with this.  Surveyors are very busy at this time and there is  
the possibility that it will not be completed within the 60 day window that we have to respond.  I would like your 
assurance 
that our RUE will not get cancelled if we cannot submit before the deadline.  If we absolutely must submit the 
information before then, 
can I send you everything else before and then send you the survey when it is completed? 
 
 
Thank you 
Kim Klobucher 
Project Manager 
 
BC&J Architecture 
206.780.9113 
www.bcandj.com 
 
 
On Wed, Jan 27, 2021 at 12:59 PM Annie Hillier <ahillier@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 

Hi Kim, 

I need to request a bit more info on this application before I can deem it complete. You may submit your additional 
materials to me directly, via a single email.  

Sincerely, 

  

 

Annie Hillier 

City Planner 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 
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facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3773 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 

Due to the City’s COVID-19 response, the Planning and Community Development Department (PCD) has modified its 
operations.  Please see the PCD webpage (https://www.bainbridgewa.gov/154/Planning-Community-Development) for current 
information. 

  


